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Representative Krug:

The attached draft permits the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors to increase or
decrease its size during the time period between the adoption of decennial redistricting
plans.  The draft is modeled after similar provisions in the laws relating to cities.
However, the draft also incorporates standards relating to redistricting that apply to
counties generally.  Under the draft, if the board adopts a revised districting plan
before November 15 preceding a spring election, it is effective at that election.
Otherwise, it is effective at the following supervisory election.  Under the draft, the
first election at which changes could be implemented will be the 2004 spring election.

Please let us know if we have misunderstood your intent or if you desire any changes.
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